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ABOUT US 

Our Objective: 

To provide Middle School and High School aged 

students with a fun, safe place to spend their 

after school hours in an environment that is 

free of violence and intimidation, encouraging 

the development of social and emotional 

growth among its teen members. 

Registration for the Redbank teen center is 

always open. Although the Teen Center is a 

free drop-in program, all participants are 

required to register each school year. Parents 

and teens are to sign and return the Teen 

Center Code of Conduct Policy . This form is 

available at the Teen Center, South Portland 

Community Center and online.  

The Teen Center is open to ANY student in 

grades 6-12 that resides in South Portland. 

Teens have access to a full size gym, kitchen 

and activity room with art supplies, foosball 

board games and video games. 

 

Teen Center Address: 95 MacArthur Cir W, South 

Portland ME 04106 

 

Redbank Community Center: 207-347-4145 

  

For more information, please contact: 
Jordan O’Donal, Teen Center Coordinator 

Jodonal@southportland.org 
207-347-4145 

 

Teen Center Hours 
The Teen Center will be closed on Dec. 

25th  
The Teen Center will open at 11:45 am on 

Dec. 6th 22nd 26th 27th 28th 29th  
 

          Hours of Operation (School Year): 
Sept. 5th, 2023 – June 13th, 2024, 

Monday through Friday 2:15 pm to 6:00 pm 
Schedule subject to change at any time. 

 
REMINDER: Teen Center is closed when 

City buildings are closed. 

December 

Congratulations to the December Teen of the 
month Kaleb. Kaleb came only a few times but 
his presence was felt everytime. Whether it was 
his positive energy or cleaning up after himself 
and others Kaleb exemplified what we are 
looking for as  Teen of the Month. Congrats to 
Kaleb! 

December marks the return of Town & Country 
who sponsored the Teen Center for the second 
year in a row. They will be here on December 
13th to discuss ideas for the Holidays as well as 
some suprises for registered Teen Center 
participants. 

Please remind the Teens to always check the 
bulletin boards and flyers on the sign in/out 
table for Teen Center and other Recreation 
events 
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